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PROVINCIAL Fﬁl;%

SALESIANS OF DON BOSCO
PROVINCIAL OFFICE

Hong Kong, Monday, 11 June, 2018
Memorial of St. Barnabas Apostle (Son of Consolation)

Dear Confreres, Dear Brothers and Sisters of the CIN Salesian Family,

THE NEW PROVINCIAL

The peace of the Lord be with you always!

| am very happy to announce to you all that our beloved Rector Major Fr. Angel Fernédez Artime
has appointed dear Fr. Joseph Ng Chi Yuen our new Provincial with effect from the moment the
new Provincial will make his Profession of Faith. Fr. Joseph Ng is the 15" Provincial of our CIN Province.

We warmly welcome him and promise him our fraternal and filial prayer. May God give him
abundant grace and health so that he may effectively lead all the CIN Salesians and the whole Salesian
Family.

Let all Salesian confreres take note that the Profession of Faith of the new Provincial will take place
on Saturday, 23 June, 2018, during the Eucharist that we will celebrate in Salesian Missionary House at
11:00 a.m. that day.

I hope that all Salesians in Hong Kong and Macau will be able to take part. Our confreres in Taiwan
will be able to see the new Provincial on Saturday, 30 June, or, possibly, the next day, Sunday, 01 July, on
the occasion of the Priestly Ordination and First Mass of dear Deac. Philip Huang Long Hsuan.

May Mary Help of Christians and our Father and Founder St. John Bosco take the new Provincial
under their special protection.

In Jesus Mary Joseph DonBosco, | am,
Yours affectionately,

Fr. Lanfranco M. Fedrigotti
Provincial
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